
                                  
                                 Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 
 
 
 
                          Thursday February 14, 2019 
 
 
The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. 
Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 
Ritterbeck. All Trustees were present.  
 
Minutes Approved.  
                                             

 
The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written.  
 
PUBLIC SPEAKS 
Mike Durbin, Damian Thomas and Chase Willis are considering purchasing 6.75 acres of land on 
Olde Orchard Drive and looking into developing it. They discussed several options with the 
trustees. Durbin and the trustees determined it would be beneficial for them to attend a zoning 
meeting and discuss their plans with the zoning board.  
 
 
 
TRUSTEES 
 
The Board then discussed Township affairs in general and a motion to adjourn was made and so 
ordered by the Chairman.   
 
                                                 
 
 
ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 
______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 
John P. McClellan.                                       Mike Haueter 
______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                
Don Ackerman                                             Matthew S. Ritterbeck    


